
From: Kathleen Hegarty Follis [mailto:khegarty_follis@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 7:38 AM 
To: PUC: 
Subject: Pennichuck petition for rate increase 
 
Hello, 
I am writing asking you to oppose the Pennichuck petition for a rate increase. This increase would cause 
a hardship on many people, particularly those in Litchfield. Many of us in Litchfield were recently forced 
onto public water due to the contamination caused by St. Gobain, and a rate increase so soon is unfair. 
It also seems Pennichuck has already gained a large number of payees, and a free expansion of lines, 
and therefore has already profited enough. Furthermore, a 21.24% rate increase is insane- no one 
receives a 21% pay increase. This is out of line with anyone else's budget, they should not be allowed to 
gouge people's pockets.  
 
Please consider the people impacted by this rate increase, and not approve it.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen and John Follis 
8 Mike Lane 
Litchfield, NH 03052 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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